
Moss Vale High  School             Waratah Magazine               2023 issue 

 

 

Our Parents and Citizens’ Association (P&C) is made up of parents and 
carers, teachers and community members. The P&C meets regularly to 
contribute to decision-making, developing policies and management 
plans. The P&C is also involved in raising funds that help finance 
improvements to our school and provide additional resources.  

 
I would like to welcome in a completely new team of executive members for the Moss Vale High 
School P&C this year. 

This includes: Suzi Bryant - President, Alex Fitch - Vice President, Rozz Sparks - Vice President, 
Amanda Burdett – Secretary. 

And the role of Treasurer is still open so if you want to get involved and have an active role, we’d 
love to hear from you. We would also really like to include a Grants Coordinator this year.  
 
We would like to thank the outgoing team for their hard work and dedication over the years. The 
P&C is a channel for the parents and community to have an input into the school values and it’s 
important to have kept this line of communication open.  
 
They made some amazing contributions to the school including: 
• New lockers 
• Affordable book packs 
• Kick off with Reading books 
• Funds for a new kitchen in a support classroom 
• Continued to run an affordable and reliable canteen for the students and staff. 
 
Moss Vale High School is unique at the moment. So often public schools reported in the media 
are doom and gloom, violence, lack of teachers and funding. Moss Vale High is the one shining 
success story of public education. This year Moss Vale High has a very high profile with the 
incredible results in last year’s HSC, and the interest from the media that followed. That means 
that right now is the time to be applying for grants for improvements to the school and to 
investigate the possibility of a new school hall and these things are not going to happen without 
the support of the P&C. Let’s strike while the iron is hot! 
 
If you want to get involved but don’t have a lot of time, it would be great if you could put your 
hand up to write one grant for the year. You don’t have to come to any meetings and imagine 
what it would mean for our students if ten people wrote ten grants (or maybe worked in teams 
and wrote six grants), and then with the current school profile we won the lot of them! 
Alternatively, if you would like to be on a small strike force to strategize how to go about getting a 
new hall, we’d love to hear from you. 
 
 
 
 

We look forward to hearing from 
you and working towards some 
exciting new possibilities to help 
keep Moss Vale High in the 
spotlight for all of our students 
and for the community.  
 
Suzi Bryant 
President     
president@mvhs-pandc.com  
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